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Dear Year 6, 

You have all worked so hard this year to get to this point.  You have grown in confidence and 
developed your skills and understanding phenomenally.  We are all very proud of you and 
everything you have achieved so far.  Remember, whatever happens next week, it does not change 
the amazing people you are. 

Of course, you want to do your best in your SATs, and we want that for you too.   Therefore, you 
need to take this last weekend before SATs to rest, relax: to be refreshed and prepared for the 
week ahead. 

Below are some ideas to help you do this – have a go at one, some or none.  Whatever you do 
though, have fun! 

· Go on a bike/scooter ride 

· Play a game with your family 

· Read a book/comic/magazine 

· Watch your favourite TV programme 

· Go for a walk – enjoy the sunshine and outdoors 

· Watch a film 

· Cook or bake  

· Create some artwork 

· Eat your favourite food 

· Enjoy your favourite hobby 

· Get muddy 

· Go swimming 

And especially – watch and take part in the coronation celebrations for King Charles III; this is a once 
in a lifetime opportunity, make the most of it! 

Remember, you deserve a break and need it.  Get a good nights sleep each day before your tests 
and remember to stay calm.  Enjoy your long weekend. 

See you at 8am on Tuesday for SATs breakfast club! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Gibbins and the Year 6 Team 
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